
SACS COC
SOUTHERN ASSOCIAHON OF COLLEGES AND SCHOOLS

COMMISSION ON COLLEGES

April 16,2012

Dr. John O. Schwenn
President
Dalton State College
650 College Drive
Dalton, GA 30720

Dear Dr. Schwenn:

I am pleased to report that Dr. David Moore has accepted my invitation to chair your
Reaffirmation Committee on September 18-20, 2012. In December 2005, the Board of
Trustees approved a preliminary visit to the campus as an option for chairs. You may want to
discuss this issue with Dr. Moore. Feel free to contact him at your convenience.

Dr. David D. Moore
Associate Vice President for International Education

Broward College
225 East Las Olas Boulevard

Ft. Lauderdale, FL 33301
Office Phone (954) 201-7707

Fax (954) 201-7708
Email dmoore(a)broward.edu

As the date for the visit approaches, I'll send you periodic updates as the roster for the visit
begins to take shape.

Sincerely,

Claudette H. Williams, Ed.D.
Vice President
Commission on Colleges
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cc: Dr. David D. Moore
Dr. Henry M. Codjoe, SACSCOC Liaison
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